Attention All Parents, Yiayias, Papous, Godparents

St Nicholas Sunday School year 2025-26 Starts on Sept 21st.



Over the next few weeks, you will be provided with information about the 2025-26 Sunday School schedule via the Cathedral's Weekly Bulletin to help you prepare for the new school year!

Father Athanasios and the Sunday School Staff encourage all parents, grandparents, godparents, aunts, and uncles to prepare their children to attend our wonderful Sunday School program **every week!**

Because you are already members in good standing with St Nicholas Cathedral, your children are already registered for Sunday School but we still encourage you complete the 2025-26 Parent/Student information form so we can update our database so we can keep <u>you</u> informed of your children's progress as they grow with the St Nicholas Sunday School program!

Thank you and please watch your emails and inside the Weekly Bulletin for additional info and updates from the St Nicholas Sunday School staff!